
 

 

Upper Paxton Township Board of Supervisors 
Emergency Meeting 

March 16, 2020 
 

Those in attendance: Robert Stoner, John Orr, and Bob Coleman, Supervisors; and 
Luanna Zimmerman, Secretary/Treasurer. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Stoner at 2:10 p.m.  
 

1. Bob Coleman made a motion to adopt a Declaration of Disaster Emergency due 
to the recent Covid-19 pandemic, renewing it every seven days until further notice. 
Second by John Orr. With all in favor, motion carried. Luanna Zimmerman will send 
this to Sean Grimm and Robert Stout with Dauphin County.  
 

2. John Orr said that Matt Bonanno from HRG asked if we will be informing 
Millersburg Borough of the upcoming bidding and scheduling of work to be done 
on W. Pearl Street. Luanna Zimmerman will notify the Millersburg Borough 
Manager. Zimmerman was also asked to contact John Booth of the Ned Smith 
Center as they have an event planned at Myo Park the last Saturday in July.  
 
 

With no further business on the agenda, Bob Coleman moved to adjourn. John Orr 
seconded the motion. With all in favor, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 2:25 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Luanna Zimmerman, 
Secretary/Treasurer 


